
Editor’s Comment: 

Regarding the Work JERR 88602, I have reviewed the files. I find that the authors have greatly 
improved the writing following the advice of the referees. 

I think that the work can be published, but before, the authors must renumber the references 
expressed in the body of the paper in arithmetic order and correct the numbering of the References 
section at the end of the article. They must also review the English used. Find attached in the mail the 
article with some suspicious words marked in green. 
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